
 

 

NSER will hold it's annual          

Remembrance Day Ceremony on 

Thursday, November 9th at 1:00 

pm. Students will be given the          

opportunity to reflect upon the 

wars, honour our veterans, and 

participate in the ceremony.                                              

This event is open to the public and will take place in 

the gymnasium. 

NSER Mission Statement 

It is the mission of NSER to support and challenge students to meet and exceed their potential. 

NSER Vision  

NSER's number one priority is the intellectual development of its students while giving priority to social,                

emotional and physical development.   

Juno Beach 2019                                            
Parent Information Session 

Anglophone North School District is organizing a trip to 
Europe for Spring 2019 to commemorate the 75th          
Anniversary of D-Day. The tour will follow the footsteps   
of the North Shore Regiment and will include stops in  
Amsterdam and throughout France. Students who will    
be in grades 10 to 12 in the 2018-2019 school year are 
welcome to sign up. A parent information session will     
be held on Wednesday, November 8 at 7pm at NSER in 
Room 179. For more information, check out the website 
at www.explorica.ca/JunoNSE-850.  If you have questions, 
please contact Ms. Murphy. 

NSER is competing in Chatter High/                             
a post-secondary and career exploration 

online competition. The goal of Chatter High is to 

get kids talking about their future.                           

NSER is competing against other schools in NB and 

we are currently in 3rd place in our division, and in 

2nd place  in the Canada's Most Informed  School 

division. Cash prizes can be won in both divisions! 

Students, staff, alumni, parents, grandparents, and 

friends can all help earn points for our school. 

Simply go to Chatterhigh.com, create an account, 

and take the daily quiz. Use the Research 50+ 

button to find the answers and earn even more points for our school. The contest runs until December 1st.            

It's easy- just log onto Chatter High.ca   http://chatterhigh.com/  then go to Sign Up.  All you need is an email      

address and a few minutes.  Thanks for helping the students of NSER! 

https://exchange.nbed.nb.ca/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=B4KybZ117FqmapvllYnwGCQeojLaplJvbTLIPwiWrR1WGe-XvwzVCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBlAHgAcABsAG8AcgBpAGMAYQAuAGMAYQAvAEoAdQBuAG8ATgBTAEUALQA4ADUAMAA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.explorica.ca%2fJunoNSE-850


YEAR BOOK - Early Bird Special 

Order your Yearbook before Nov 10  

$45 includes personalization. 

See Ms. Glynn to order yours today! 

We Day 2017!    
NSER will again this year be represented 
at We Day Atlantic on November 30th. 
The group of We School and Rotary In-
teract students will be travelling to Hali-
fax to celebrate with the Free the Chil-
dren.  This annual event is the reward for 
a year long commitment to fundraising 
for global and local problems.  We antici-
pate with excitement the up coming 
world class event! 

 

National Jersey Day  
Show your support for School Sport 
across Canada! 
"Wear Your Jersey to School / Work" 
NBIAA and School Sport Canada are supporting     
Friday, November 17th as a national day to show 
your love and support for sport by wearing a sport 
jersey to school, work or play.  From municipal    
council chambers to office buildings and classrooms 
across the nation, we envision a sea of Canadians 
wearing their hearts on their sleeves on national   
Jersey Day. 
Join the high school sport associations across        
Canada to show your support for sport and to 
spread the word in your school! 

Winter Camp - Last Call for Host Families                       

NSER is seeking host families for the Winter Camp Program from February 3-10, 2018.  The Winter Camp Program,              

involving students from the Concord Colleges of Sino-Canada, will take place for one week at New Brunswick High Schools. 

The dates for this year’s Winter Camp will be February 3 – February 10, 2018. 

The program will host 8-10 student plus 1 chaperone, giving them the opportunity to practice English skills while                    

experiencing the Canadian education system and Canadian family life, values and culture. 

The requirements of this program include homestay program for students and Chinese teacher (no remuneration), some 

organized activities coordinated by the school, NB class integration (with student buddy) – when classes are in session. 

The benefits of this program provide additional culture in school for one week, reciprocal program to the Summer Camp for 

New Brunswick students (students from participating schools may apply to be involved).  AEI will provide $350 per             

student to offset special events or activities coordinated by student councils and homestays. 

If you are interested in hosting a student or a chaperone please contact Angela Murphy at 836-7001 or                                 

angela.murphy@nbed.nb.ca 

Important Dates  

November 8 Parent Meeting—Juno Beach 7:00 pm 

November 9 Remembrance Day Ceremony 

November 10 PL Day - No School for Students 

November 13  Remembrance Day - No School  

November 17 Jersey Day  

November 23 Parent Teacher 4:00-6:00 pm  

November 24 Parent Teacher 9:00-11:30 am - No School  

November 30 We Day 

December 14 Christmas Formal 

December 22 Last Day of classes before Christmas Break 

Science for Grade 7, 8, 9, 10 
As a project for science all of the 
grade 7, 8, 9, 10 students were       
instructed to build a catapult.           
We had limited supplies – only using 
cardboard, duct tape and a bungee 
cord.  There was only a mere 3 days to   

complete this task, which proved to be   quiet difficult.  As the competition 
drew nearer the more hurried peoples efforts got.  Most students managed 
to have theirs done in time before the big day.  When competition day    
arrived it was a chance to see all the unique designs and structures people 
had thought of.  There were smiles plastered on every face whether you   
did or didn’t win a prize.    It was a great way to spend the morning with 
educational benefits too.  It taught us to be resourceful, taking small        
ordinary things and making them great! 
  
Article written by Amelia-Mae Walker, Grade 9 Student 


